
 PATCH MEETING RSVP 

(Parents Acting Together for Children’s Happiness) 
                                                            

Monday, November 14th  at 6:00 p.m. at the High School 

Childcare will be provided as well as snacks! 

RSVP:  Name:  ____________________________________# of Adults:  ______     # of children: _____ 

Please return to your child’s classroom teacher by Friday, November 11th, 2016. 

If you are unable to attend, please provide us with your concerns or ideas on how we can 

better help the children of our school.   

Come be a part of our efforts, share your ideas, and enjoy the company!  Any questions or 

concerns call Lisa Cullen @ 870-297-8533 or e-mail Lcullen@calico.k12.ar.us . 
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PATCH 

(Parents Acting Together for Children’s Happiness) 
                                                           

WHAT IS IT?  This is the Calico Rock School District’s parent organization where parents can work 

together to improve the children’s educational and social environment.  Other schools may call their 

parent group a PTA or PTO.  Come see some of the new things purchased for use in the parent center and 

help decide what else you would like to see offered!   

WHY BE A PART?  This is another way that you as a parent can be involved in your child’s education.  

It is important for your child to see that you are interested in his/her school experiences.  We discuss 

things our students and teachers need to improve education, improve the school environment, or make 

teaching and learning easier.  Many ideas and thoughts are better than a just a few! 

WHEN?  We usually meet the second Monday of every month at a time to be determined by the Parents 

who attend the first meeting in the Parent Center located at the Calico Rock Elementary.  The first 

meeting will be on Tuesday, September 13, because intramural games begin Monday, September 12, 

2016. 
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